



Rock Landing Seinyard Sam & Star Dunlap 99 Rock Landing Road Panacea, FL 32346

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Cabs and Counters LLC Anne Henson 46 Gulf Breeze Dr Crawfordville, FL 32327

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Randy Lewis

Shellpoint,

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Four Points by Sheraton Beth Rodan 316 W. Tennessee Street Tallahassee, FL 32303

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Haute Headz Somkit Thompson 1950 Thomasville Rd Tallahassee, FL 32303

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Will Harms

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Direct Auto Exchange Tryone & Daphne Davis 2168 W Tennessee St. Tallahassee, FL 32304

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Estes Sealcoating Inc. Michael Estes 2860 S Lake Bradford Rd Tallahassee, FL 32310

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Shell Point Marine and Powersports Daniel Lanier 4815 Coastal Hwy. 98 Crawfordville, FL 32327

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Oyster City Brewing Company Tallahassee Carrie Poole 603 W. Gaines St., Suite 7 Tallahassee, FL 32304

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Seineyard Sam & Star Dunlap

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Pearson Realty, Inc. Lindsay Pearson 9013 Mahan Dr., Suite 301 Tallahassee, FL 32309

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Raw Origins Marilyn Angelena

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair





Marathon Gas 4766 Coastal Hwy Crawfordville, FL 32327

Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta:

Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 50th anniversary event another stellar year surpassing all previous years. As you know, all proceeds of the Regatta benefit the American Cancer Society (ACS). Our goal for this 50th annual event was to raise \$50,000 to the ACS. Well, the fantastic news is that we are able to contribute \$60,000. This is indeed a major milestone. We could not have done this without your help.

Sponsorship, individual donors and ad supported booklet help to spread the word. And, those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they also help to attract participants who might not otherwise participate in the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to participate.

The 51st annual event is tentatively set for April 27-29, 2024, so mark your calendar. May you continue to stay safe and healthy.

Respectfully,

Angel Ganey, Event Chair